
 

 
Although we endured the blizzard of January 13th, and the icy roads, 
we made it through January. We will see what February will bring us. 
 
Thank you for keeping students home when they are not feeling well. 
We have prevented a lot of illness for our students and staff by          
remaining at home while not well, along with hand washing, wearing 
masks and the increased sanitizing.  
 
Report Cards were published on January 29th. You should be able to 
log into My School Sask. (https://myschoolsask.ca/aspen/logon.do) at 
any time to view report cards. If you are having troubles, please      
contact the school.  
 
Mr. Wipf has set up an account for Stewart Valley School with  
Entripyshops. This allows you to purchase a wide variety of items and 
clothing of your choice, using the logo that you prefer.  You can find a 
link on the school web site and more information in this newsletter.  
 
There will be no school from February 15 - 19th. Classes will resume 
Monday, February 22nd (Day 6) for Grades 1-8.  Kindergarten      
students will return to school on Tuesday, February 23rd (Day 1).  
 
Feb 5th: SRC Decades Day 
 
Feb. 11th: Shelter in Place Drill 
 
Feb. 12th: SRC Red Day  
 
Feb. 14th: Happy Valentine’s Day 
 
Feb. 15 - 19th: NO SCHOOL - Family Day and February Break 
 
Feb. 24th: Pink Shirt Day - please wear a pink shirt to support the    
anti-bulling campaign. 
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Please ensure that 
students have weather  
appropriate  clothing.  
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Birthday’s:  
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Paisley 
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It has been a great start to 2021 at Stewart Valley School. January brought many new units of 
study for classrooms, and teachers were busy collecting assessment pieces and completing 
report cards. The NFL playoffs created lots of excitement for our school this month, being 
closely monitored and used in math classes for grades 5-8. A NFL playoff challenge with room 
2 and 3 students is quickly coming to an end with prizes on the line! Some severe weather 
throughout January made for difficult transportation to and from school. We had five people 
stay overnight at the school due to the winter storm, and Trudy Skerten went above and      
beyond to make their stay as safe and comfortable as possible.  
 
February marks the second half of the school year. Students in room 
3 will begin science fair projects for the virtual competition in March. A 
school clothing order will be available sometime this month, and more 
information will be sent out to families soon. Staff Appreciation Week 
is from February 8th-12th, and our school will be showing our          
admiration for these ‘unsung heroes.’ Some fun Valentine’s Day      
activities will take place for students on February 12th, compliments of 
our SRC. Families will get to spend some quality time together during 
the school break from February 15th-19th. Let’s make the second half 
of the school year awesome! 

From the  

Principal’s Desk 

S.R.C. News 
Feb 5th: Decades Day- students are encouraged to dress in clothing 
or items that were popular in the decade of their choice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Feb. 12th: Red Day - Let’s make a sea of red in our school on this 
day. 
 



 

 

Feb 15 - 19th 

Family Day &  

February Break 

More information to follow! 

Stewart Valley parents/guardians, 
 
Our school clothing website has officially opened! A wide variety of 
products and brand names are available for staff, students, and fami-
lies. The link below will take you to our clothing website: 
 
http://stewartvalleyschool.entripyshops.com/  

 
Additional information: 

The following code can be used for a 10% discount on your first 

order (until February 28th): SHOP10E 
 Free ground shipping is granted for orders of $75.00 or more. 
Express shipping charges will apply. 

Entripy will only honour clothing returns if the received order is 
incorrect or if a product is shipped defective. They will not accept 
returns due to incorrect clothing size, so pay close attention to the 
sizing scale. When ordering for children, it is always wise to order 
a bit too big! 

Shipping time can take 3-7 business days. 

Entripy does not deliver to PO boxes. A physical mailing address 
is required. If you do not have an available address to ship to, you 
may have your order shipped to the school: 

Stewart Valley School 
  301 Stephen Street 
  Stewart Valley, SK 

        S0N 2P0 

http://stewartvalleyschool.entripyshops.com/


Code 
A B C D E F G H I J K L M 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

             

N O P Q R S T U V W X Y Z 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

Valentine Jokes! 
Decode each one for the answers to the jokes. 

               

16  15  19  20     

           

                 

15  6  6  9  3  5 

What two words have a thousand  

letters in them? 
                         
23  5    7  15    19  5  23  

                  

                      

    23  5  12  12        

                  

                          

20  15  7  5  20  8  5  18    

What did the needle say to the thread on              

Valentine’s Day? 

UPCOMING EVENTS:     

March 1st: SCC Virtual Meeting at 7 pm 
March 16th & 17th: Parent Teacher Conferences 
March 22: NO SCHOOL in Lieu of Parent Teacher  
                                                                 Conferences 

Feb. 24th 


